HOME OF GRACE MINISTRY
CAMBODIA

November 11,2024

Dear family and friends,

What are excited for our return trip to Cambodia from November 12/24 to January 06/25, to a place that God has called
us to go into and fulfill His mission plans. He has called us to look after orphans, feed the hungry, and to share the

Gospel in remote areas where they have never heard the good news of Jesus.
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We thank God for this opportunity returning to Cambodia this holiday season. We pray for all the Home of Grace staff
and local members of the churches. We continue to pray for their strength, encouragement and in all the needs
surroundings province as they help to share the love of Jesus and feed those families in need. The Home of Grace is
able to provide 1,000 Christmas gifts this year to the children in these villages and food to local families. We thank

everyone that was able to be a be a part of these blessings and bring Joy during Christmas season.
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During this trip, we will be having members from Towers Baptist Church from Canada and First Baptist Church of
Broken Arrow that will be joining us from Dec. 1st through Dec. 8th this year. We will walk for Jesus as we share the

Gospel, provide meal after, and fellowship afterwards, as well as supplies to families in need.
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We are so grateful as parents and grandparents, that half of our family will be able to come to Cambodia to
serve with us at Home of Grace. As our family responds to what God has called us to do and partaking in the
Thanksgiving and Christmas celebration this season with Home of Grace. We thank God to have placed in their heart
the desire to come and support His work alongside us. What an amazing God we have!

Please keep us in your prayers for God’s protection, wisdom, and to provide all the needs for these orphans. Pray for us

that God continue to use us during this journey to help feed the children as we are the hands and feet of Jesus, showing
God’s Love and serving His people.
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Thank you again for your support and generous gifts to the Lord for His Mission. Compassionate believers like you are
how we can make all this possible and to impact many lives in Cambodia. Glory to God! Wishing you all the blessings

for your compassion, and generosity to share with others for this Holiday season!

In Christ,
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“In all things | have shown you that by working hard in this way we must help the weak and remember the
words of the Lord Jesus, how he himself said, “it is more blessed to give than to receive.”” — Acts 20:35
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